
Transition to Secondary School 

Parent Information Session 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belridge Secondary Education Support Centre would like to invite 

you to an informative afternoon tea. 

 

WHEN:  Tuesday 13th June 12:30 – 1:45pm 

WHERE: Belridge Secondary Education Support Centre 

17 Gwendoline Drive, Beldon 

RSVP:  9408 8050 or email: 

Belridge.sesc@education.wa.edu.au  

    by 9th June 2017 
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